COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION
MINUTES
APRIL 19, 2004

THE MONTHLY MEETING OF THE COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES
ASSOCTATION WAS HELD AT WEST COBB SENIOR CENTER WITH 47 IN
ATTENDANCE. THERE WAS ONE FIRST TIME ATTENDEE.

THE MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER AT 10:00 AM BY PRES. ROSWELL
STORY. AFTER WELCOMING THE GUESTS AND MEMBERS, PRES. STORY
ASKED JOHN LASTER TO GIVE THE INVOCATION FOLLOWED BY THE
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE TO THE FLAG.

PRES. STORY INTRODUCED MIDGE DOMER, MASTER GARDENER WITH THE
COBB COUNTY EXTENSION SERVICES. MRS DOMER GAVE A VERY
INFORMATIVE SPEECH ON RAISING DIFFERENT PLANTS, SHRUBS,

ETC. FOLLOWED BY A QUESTION AND ANSWER SESSION. MS DOMER
SAID ANYONE WISHING TO TAKE ONE OF THE PLANTS SHE HAD
BROUGHT WAS WELCOME TO DO SO. SHE ALSO HANDED OUT PAMPHLETS
ON PLANTING AND CARING FOR TREES, PLANTS, SHRUBS ETC. ALONG
WITH OTHER HELPFUL INFORMATION.

THE MINUTES OF THE MARCH MEETING WERE READ BY DORIS
T. CASSIDY, SECRETARY. A MOTION WAS MADE, SECONDED AND
UNANIMOUSLY APPROVED THAT THEY BE ACCEPTED AS READ.

RUBY LOWRY, TREASURER, REPORTED A BALANCE OF CASH ON HAND IN
THE AMQUNT OF $1,547.98 A MOTION WAS MADE, SECONDED AND
UNANIMOUSLY APPROVED THAT THE REPORT BE ACCEPTED AS READ.

PRES. STORY ASKED FOR A VOLUNTEER TO REPLACE SAUNDRA CONINE
AS ASSISTANT SECRETARY. SYBIL GRAHAM AGREED TO ACT AS
ASSISTANT SECRETARY. HE ALSO ASKED FOR VOLUNTEERS TO GET
INFORMATION FROM DIFFERENT COUNTIES AND FIND OUT WHAT
BENEFITS THEIR RETIRED EMPLOYEES ARE RECEIVING AND MAKE
COMPARISONS WITH OUR COUNTY BENEFITS. SEVERAL MEMBERS
VOLUNTEERED TO MAKE CALLS TO OTHER COUNTIES.

WE WOULD LIKE TO THANK THE ENTERTAINMENT COMMITTEE FOR THE
DELICIOUS REFRESHMENTS.

THERE BEING NO FURTHER BUSINESS, THE MEETING ADJOURNED AT
APPROXIMATELY 11:15 A.M.

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED BY: \

DORIS T. CASSIDY - SECRETARY

APPROVED: YES




